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                      Ballet Pensacola Presents Snow White    

 

PENSACOLA, Fla. The Ballet Pensacola season concludes with the performance of Snow White!   The performances will be performed at the 

historic downtown Cultural Arts Center on Friday, April 9 & 16 and Saturday, April 10 & 17 at 7:00 PM CT with matinee performances on Sunday, 
April 11 & 18, 2021, at 2:30 PM CT. 

 

Who’s the ‘fairest of them all?’  Find out as Ballet Pensacola concludes its 2020-2021 Season with Snow White.  It is a treasured fairy tale of a 

jealous Queen, a fair maiden, and a handsome prince. Snow White’s story takes her through the woods to meet all kinds of friendly woodland 

creatures and seven very heroic dwarfs.  

 

Will all her new friends and her handsome prince be able to save her from the evil Queen?  

 

Snow White is just over an hour long, full of fun, and a fully-staged ballet, featuring our Ballet Pensacola Company, and academy students. It is 

a perfect introduction to dance, even for the youngest members of your family. Stay tuned for some Snow White themed activities and 

fundraisers as we approach the show, and we will see you there! 

 

Ballet Pensacola is excited to have former dancer and Interim Artistic Director, Debi Janea, directing this production.  Debi has called 

Pensacola home for most of her life.  At age 18, she began her training to formally teach ballet while also starting to occasionally delve into 

choreographing for Pensacola Little Theatre and other arts groups in the area. Over the 10 years of being a teacher and choreographer, she 

has worked with several ballet schools and high schools in the community. Currently, she is the choreographer for Navarre High School’s 

drama department. She began there in 2018 and has directed/choreographed several musicals with them such as Little Shop of Horrors, Little 
Mermaid, and Footloose which is scheduled for Spring of 2021. She has also choreographed many pieces for students within the Ballet 

Pensacola Academy and taught choreography for Ballet Pensacola stage performances for many years.   
 

For more information visit www.balletpensacola.org or call 850-432-9546.  

 
Tickets are available for purchase for as low as $28, plus applicable facility fees, through the Ballet Pensacola website at   

https://www.balletpensacola.org/performances/ticket-information or by calling the Ballet Pensacola Offices at 850.432.9546.  Tickets are 

also available through Pensacola Little Theatre box office at 850-432-2042. 

Financial support is also provided in part by the Florida Division of Cultural Affairs and ACE. 

 
For more information visit www.balletpensacola.org or call 850-432-9546.  
 

 
About Ballet Pensacola: 
Ballet Pensacola has become one of the cultural cornerstones of Pensacola, Fla. It is committed to the production of both classic ballet 
works and innovative originals along with its strong educational program. Located at 400 South Jefferson Street in the historic 
Pensacola Cultural Plaza, the organization was originally founded in 1978 as Kaleidoscope Dance Theatre. Its current operations 
include a performing company of 15 professional dancers augmented by talented student dancers from the Ballet Pensacola Academy. 
The Academy serves more than 300 students each year through its children’s, training and community divisions. For more information 
visit www.balletpensacola.org or call 850-432-9546. 
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